
[image: image1.jpg]






Chairman Vidal called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

Attendance

Present:

Carlos A. Vidal

Caren Dunn         

John J. McLaughlin

Patrick J. O’Brien                       

Thomas M. Stanley

Absent: none
Councillor McLaughlin moved approval of minutes from 2/18/2020
New matters:
Grant of Location Nationagrid in front of #221 Crescent Street

Grant of Location Nationagrid in front of #581 Lincoln Street

Grant of Location Nationagrid in front of #713 South Street
Councillor McLaughlin moved to act on the matters collectively. The motion was approved on a voice vote.   Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval. 
Lodging House renewal – 415 South St. North Quad – Brandeis University 

Lodging House renewal – 415 South St. Massell Quad – Brandeis University 

Lodging House renewal – 415 South St. The Village – Brandeis University 
Lodging House renewal – 415 South St. Sky Line – Brandeis University 

Lodging House renewal – 415 South St. Rosenthal Dorms – Brandeis University 

Lodging House renewal – 415 South St. Ridgewood – Brandeis University 
Councillor McLaughlin moved to act on the matters collectively. The motion was approved on a voice vote.   Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval. 

Secondhand Dealers License renewal – 471 Main St. – The Tool Shed 

Secondhand Dealers License renewal – 108-C River St. – Play It Again Sports, LLC

Secondhand Dealers License renewal – 318 Moody St. – Marcou Jewelers
Councillor McLaughlin moved to act on the matters collectively. The motion was approved on a voice vote.   Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval. 

Fuel Storage American Tower 110 Bear Hill Road
Councillor McLaughlin asked questions about the lighting during a power outage.  Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval. 

Extended Hours Go Puff LLC 50 Sun Street
Attorney Francis and Mr. Malonian spoke of behalf of Go Puff. Councillor O’Brien asked if the company would open if they were not granted extended hours. Councillor Dunn asked about the walk in customers if there was a liquor license and asked about the number of parking spaces. Councillor McLaughlin asked questions about the sale of alcohol. Councillor Mackin said it sounds like there are more employees than spaces and expressed concern about the parking. Councillor Mackin asked about how deliveries will be made. Councillor McLaughlin moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 
Councillor O’Brien moved to adjourn at 7:33 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 
Respectfully submitted,
Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk
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